
Report of the Akaroa/Wairewa Community Board to the Council meeting of 19 April 2007 

4. AKAROA SERVICE CENTRE MANAGER’S UPDATE 
 
 The Akaroa Service Centre Manager updated the Board on the following issues: 
 
 4.1 RESERVES FUNDING 
 
  It was reported that the $20,000 Reserves Funding had been confirmed as being available for 

the Banks Peninsula Community Boards for 2006/07.  The funding would need to be expended 
by 30 June 2007.  

 
 4.2 ANTARCTIC FESTIVAL 
 
  Antarctic Link Canterbury had notified the Board that 2007 is an important year for matters 

relating to Scott Base as it was 50 years since the base was established by New Zealand.  The 
Board had been given the opportunity to participate in appropriate functions and celebrations 
including the Antarctic festival in Christchurch set down for 22-30 September 2007. 

 
  It was noted by members that Akaroa had some association with Antarctic exploration through 

the Frank Worsley connection and the first reporting (reputedly) of the news regarding Scotts 
expedition, from the town of Akaroa. 

 
 4.3 AKAROA/WAIREWA COMMUNITY BOARD - ACTION MEMO UPDATES 
 
  Updates were given on the following issue 
 
  - Upper Church Road  
  - Rubbish & Recycling Bins (Akaroa Fish & Chip Shop)  
  - Garden of Tane  
  - Street Lighting Fault Reporting 
  - Greens Point Reserve Gazettal  
  - Fires Bylaw  
  - Businesses – Rue Lavaud, Akaroa  
 
 4.4 CUSTOMER SERVICE REQUESTS – 16 DECEMBER 2006 – 16 FEBRUARY 2007 
 
  This had been circulated for members information. 
 
 

Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


